
 

    
 

FOI_1605_2023-24 – FOI Request concerning Waiting time for treatment 
while on an Ophthalmology pathway. 
 
 
Please be advised, with regards to the questions below, Solent NHS Trust does not provide 
ophthalmology service and therefore are unable to answer these questions. 
 
1. I am writing to request, under the Freedom of Information Act, the longest wait for 

treatment any patient has experienced at your trust, while on an Ophthalmology 
pathway, in each of the last five years.  

 


